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Issue Date: 14 May 2021 
 

Topic: New Discrepancy Report Posted 13 May 2021 
  
Discussion: The Discrepancy Report scheduled for 12 May 2021 was not posted to CAS2Net due 
to resource conflicts at ALTESS. The AcqDemo Program Office ran a new Discrepancy Report 
that includes automatic updates from the most recent DCPDS export received on 12 May 2021. 
The job ran in the evening on 13 May, to update CAS2Net with DCPDS data and identify errors 
and warnings.  
 
NOTE: You will NOT receive a Pay Pool notification for the report posted on 13 May. 
 
Action: Access and review the Discrepancy Report.  
 
Note: If you have any questions or experience any issues related to the above notice; please 
email the AcqDemo Program Office, AcqDemo.Contact@hci.mil. 
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